WHC District 3 Meeting April 27, 7:00 p.m.

Attending: Bonnie Shepherd, Rae Geb, Jan Pieper, Diane Sackett, Lee Sackett, Katie Bachhuber

Meeting called to order at 7:01 p.m.

- Horse of the Year
 - Bonnie brought a template for us to adjust to our needs.
 - Katie will call WHC District Revitalization
 Committee to let them know what we are planning.
 - Katie will call other Districts to see if they are interested in having a Horse of the Year also with, possibly, a State Horse of the Year.
- NKMHTA request for insurance
 - NKMHTA is putting on a Poker Ride with the opening of the new shelter at the campground on Sept. 26, 2015. They have requested to get insurance from WHC through District 3.
 - This was approved with the plan that if the District has money to pay for the insurance, they will. If not, NKMHTA will pay District 3 the cost of the insurance.
- Ways to increase interest in District 3
 - Get involved with City Slickers to try to pull youth into horses.
 - See if WHC can host a FB page for District 3 or if we are allowed to host our own.
 - Speakers or clinics quarterly. Ideas include:

- Certified Horsemanship Assoc.
 presenter- Katie will contact
- Smokie Brannaman clinic-Lee will contact
- Sundae for first 18 at our next meeting
- Holding meetings on a regular basis at a set place – Katie will contact Fond du Lac about Barn.
- Next meeting May 18, 2015, 7:00 p.m., at Culvers in Waupun.

Motion to Adjourn by Rae Geb, seconded by Lee Sackett Adjourned at 8:22 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Katie Bachhuber